verizon business

Litigation and Regulatory 5055 North Point Pkwy Alpharetta, GA 30022

November 13, 2008

Transmittal Letter No. 08-11

VIA E-FILING

Ms. Beth Salak, Director Division of Competitive Markets and Enforcement Florida Public Service Commission Attn: Tariff Section 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850

RE: <u>Verizon Business Services: Tariff No. 3</u> To Remove Services Dedicated to Large Business and Enterprise Customers

Dear Ms. Salak:

MCI Communications Services, Inc. d/b/a Verizon Business Services ("Verizon Business") hereby files with your office revisions to its FL PSC Tariff No. 3 to include only services dedicated to residential and small business ("Mass Market") customers. The services deleted from this tariff are subscribed to by large business and enterprise customers. These services will now be offered through the new MCI Communications Services, Inc. d/b/a Verizon Business Services FL PSC Tariff No. 6 (*see* Transmittal Letter No. 08-01). No changes, other than the deletions of services that will be provided under the new tariff, are being made to the existing tariff.

Verizon Business requests an effective date of November 14, 2008 to coincide with the effective date of the new MCI Communications Services, Inc. d/b/a Verizon Business Services FL PSC Tariff No. 6.

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me either at (888) 215-5680 or sandy.chandler@verizonbusiness.com.

Respectively submitted aney Chardler ariff Manager erizon Business

Enclosure

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 143RD REVISED SHEET NO. 2 CANCELS 142ND REVISED SHEET NO. 2

INTEREXCHANGE TELECOMMUNICATION SERVICES TARIFF

CHECK SHEET

Sheets 1-316 inclusive of this tariff are effective as of the date shown. Original and revised sheets, as named below, comprise all changes from the original tariff in effect on the date indicated.

	SHEET	REVISION	
	1 2 3 4 5 6 7 7.1	1	
	2	<u>1</u> 43	*
	3	7	*
	4 5	37	*
	C	48 34	*
	7	54 55	*
	7 1	55 2 21 20	*
	8	21	*
	8 9	20	*
	10	6	*
	11	5	*
	12	14	*
	12 13 14	10	*
	14	23	*
	15	57	¥
	15.1 16	6	*
	16	34	
)	16.0.0.1	36 24 24	
	16.0.1 16.0.1.1	24	
	10.0.1.1	24 43	
	16.0.2 16.0.2.0.1	43 0	*
	16.0.2.1	9 4	*
	16.0.3	4 30	*
	16.0.4	10	*
	16.1	17	*
	16.1 16.2	2	*
	17	3	*
	18	3	*
	19	30 10 17 2 3 3 2 12 19	*
	20	12	*
	20.0.1	19	*
	20.0.2	8 2	*
	20.1	2	*

*New or revised

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 7TH REVISED SHEET NO. 3 CANCELS 6TH REVISED SHEET NO. 3

INTEREXCHANGE TELECOMMUNICATION SERVICES TARIFF

CHECK SHEET

SHEET	REVISION	
21 22 23 24 25 26 27 28 29 30 31 32 33 33 34	ORIGINAL ORIGINAL ORIGINAL ORIGINAL 1 ORIGINAL ORIGINAL ORIGINAL ORIGINAL	*
35	I	*
36	I	*
37	I	*
38 39	I	*
40	4	
40.1	2	
40.2	1	
40.3	1	
40.4	1	

*New or revised

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

INTEREXCHANGE TELECOMMUNICATION SERVICES TARIFF

CHECK SHEET

<u>SHEET</u>	REVISION	
41	ORIGINAL	
42	2	*
43	ORIGINAL	
44	ORIGINAL	
45	ORIGINAL	
46	1	*
47	ORIGINAL	
48	ORIGINAL	
49	ORIGINAL	
50	ORIGINAL	
51	ORIGINAL	
52	1	
52.1	ORIGINAL	
53	ORIGINAL	
54	ORIGINAL	
55	ORIGINAL	
56	ORIGINAL	
57	1	*
58	1	×
59	ORIGINAL	
60	18	*
60.1	20	*

*New or revised

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 48TH REVISED SHEET NO. 5 CANCELS 47TH REVISED SHEET NO. 5

INTEREXCHANGE TELECOMMUNICATION SERVICES TARIFF

CHECK SHEET

SHEET	<u>REVISION</u>	
61	5	*
61.1	ORIGINAL	
62	1	*
63	1	
64	ORIGINAL	*
65	17	*
65.0.1	22	*
65.0.2	6	n.
65.1	1 2	
66 67		
67 69		
68 69	original Original	
70	1	
70.0.1	3	*
70.1	ORIGINAL	
71	ORIGINAL	
72	ORIGINAL	
73	ORIGINAL	
74	ORIGINAL	
75	ORIGINAL	
76	ORIGINAL	
77	2	*
78	1	*
79	ORIGINAL	
80	ORIGINAL	

*New or revised

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 34TH REVISED SHEET NO. 6 CANCELS 33RD REVISED SHEET NO. 6

INTEREXCHANGE TELECOMMUNICATION SERVICES TARIFF

CHECK SHEET

SHEET	REVISION
81 82 83	ORIGINAL ORIGINAL 18
83.1	1
83.2	ORIGINAL
83.3	ORIGINAL
84 85	ORIGINAL ORIGINAL
86	ORIGINAL
87	ORIGNAL ORIGNAL
88	ORIGINAL
89	ORIGINAL
90	ORIGINAL
91	ORIGINAL
92	7
92.1	ORIGINAL
93	6
93.0.1	ORIGINAL
93.1	6
93.1.1	ORIGINAL
93.2	2
93.3 93.4	2 4 3 2 1
93.5	ა ი
94	2 1
95	1
96	1
97	
98	2 1 3 3
99	3
100	3

*New or revised

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 55TH REVISED SHEET NO. 7 CANCELS 54TH REVISED SHEET NO. 7

INTEREXCHANGE TELECOMMUNICATION SERVICES TARIFF

CHECK SHEET

<u>SHEET</u> 101	<u>REVISION</u> ORIGINAL	
102	1	
103	1	
104	1	
105	1	
106		*
107		*
108		*
109	ORIGINAL	
110	ORIGINAL	
111		*
112	2	
113	1	* .
114	2 1 3 1 1 1	
115	1	*
116	1	
117		*
118	3	*
118.1	6	
118.2	3 6 3 3 5	
118.3	3	
118.4	5	
118.5	2	
118.6	ORIGINAL	
118.7	1	
118.8	2 1	
118.9	1	

*New or revised

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

D

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 7.1 CANCELS 1 ST REVISED SHEET NO. 7.1

INTEREXCHANGE TELECOMMUNICATION SERVICES TARIFF

CHECK SHEET

SHEET	REVISION
118.10	1
118.11	2
118.12	ORIGINAL
118.13	2
118.14	3
118.15	2
118.16	ORIGINAL
118.17	3
118.18	3
118.19	2
118.20	1
118.2 1	2
118.22	4
118.23	3
118.24	3
118.25	3
118.26	1
118.27	1 '
118.28	ORIGINAL
119	2
120	1 '
	1

*New or revised

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 21ST REVISED SHEET NO. 8 CANCELS 20TH REVISED SHEET NO. 8

INTEREXCHANGE TELECOMMUNICATION SERVICES TARIFF

CHECK SHEET

SHEET	REVISION	
121	1	*
122	1	*
123	1	*
123.1	2	*
123.2	5	*
124	3	
125	1	*
126	ORIGINAL	
127	ORIGINAL	
127.1	1	
127.2	1	
127.3	1	
127.4	1	
127.5	1	
128	1	
129	ORIGINAL	
130	ORIGINAL	
131	ORIGINAL	
132	ORIGINAL	
133	ORIGINAL	
134	1	
135	ORIGINAL	
136	7	
137	1	
138	4	
139	ORIGINAL	
140	ORIGINAL	
140.1	ORIGINAL	

*New or revised

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 20TH REVISED SHEET NO. 9 CANCELS 19TH REVISED SHEET NO. 9

INTEREXCHANGE TELECOMMUNICATION SERVICES TARIFF

CHECK SHEET

<u>SHEET</u>	REVISION
141	ORIGINAL
142	1
143	ORIGINAL
144	ORIGINAL
145	ORIGINAL
146	4
147	ORIGINAL
147.1	ORIGINAL
147.2	ORIGINAL
148	ORIGINAL
149	ORIGINAL
150	ORIGINAL
151	ORIGINAL
152	2
153	6
153.1	3
153.2	1
154	2
155	2
156	2
157	6
158	ORIGINAL
159	6
160	1

*New or revised

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 6TH REVISED SHEET NO. 10 CANCELS 5TH REVISED SHEET NO. 10

INTEREXCHANGE TELECOMMUNICATION SERVICES TARIFF

CHECK SHEET

SHEET	<u>REVISION</u>	
161	1	*
162	1	*
163	2	×
164	2 2	*
165	1	*
166	1	*
167	1	*
168	1	*
169	1	*
170	1	*
171	1	*
172	1	*
173	1	*
174	4	*
175	5	*
176	4	*
177	1	*
178	1	*
179	1	*
180	1	*

*New or revised

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 5TH REVISED SHEET NO. 11 CANCELS 4TH REVISED SHEET NO. 11

INTEREXCHANGE TELECOMMUNICATION SERVICES TARIFF

CHECK SHEET

<u>SHEET</u>	REVISION	
181	1	*
182	1	*
183	1	*
184	1	*
185	1	*
186	1	*
187	1	×
188	4	*
189	1	*
190	1	*
191	1	*
192	2	*
193	1	*
194	1	*
195	1	×
196	1	*
197	1	*
198	1	*
199	1	*
200	1	*

*New or revised

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

INTEREXCHANGE TELECOMMUNICATION SERVICES TARIFF

CHECK SHEET

REVISION	
1	*
1	*
ORIGINAL	
5	
6	
	*
-	*
ORIGINAL	
1	
1	
	*
ORIGINAL	
	1 ORIGINAL 5

*New or revised

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 10TH REVISED SHEET NO. 13 CANCELS 9TH REVISED SHEET NO. 13

INTEREXCHANGE TELECOMMUNICATION SERVICES TARIFF

CHECK SHEET

222 OR 223 2 224 1	
229 2 230 1 231 OR 232 5 233 5 234 5 235 2 236 OR	IGINAL IGINAL IGINAL
239 5 240 6	

*New or revised

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 23RD REVISED SHEET NO. 14 CANCELS 22ND REVISED SHEET NO. 14

INTEREXCHANGE TELECOMMUNICATION SERVICES TARIFF

CHECK SHEET

<u>SHEET</u>	REVISION		
SHEE1 241 242 243 244 245 246 247 248 249 250 251 252 253 253 253 253 253 253 255 256 257 258 259	REVISION ORIGINAL 1 1 1 2 0RIGINAL 2 0RIGINAL 10 2 2 2 0RIGINAL 6 7	* * * * * * *	
260	12		

*New or revised

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 57TH REVISED SHEET NO. 15 CANCELS 56TH REVISED SHEET NO. 15

INTEREXCHANGE TELECOMMUNICATION SERVICES TARIFF

CHECK SHEET

SHEET	REVISION	
261	12	
262	13	
262.1	16	
262.2	12	
262.3 262.4	10 1	
262.5		
262.6	9	
262.7	5	
262.8	4	
262.9	6	
262.10	6	
262.11	7	
262.12	5	
262.13	ORIGINAL	
262.14	1	
262.15	1 .	
262.16	1	
262.17	1 2 *	
263	2 *	
264	1 6	
265 265.1	o Original	
266	4	
267	2	
268	ORIGINAL	
269	1 *	
270	1 *	
271	1 *	
272	1 *	
273	1 *	
274	7	
275	1	
276	ORIGINAL	
276.1	1 *	
276.2	1	
277	1	
278	7 * 1 *	
279 280	2 *	
200	4	

*New or Revised

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 6TH REVISED SHEET NO. 15.1 CANCELS 5TH REVISED SHEET NO. 15.1

INTEREXCHANGE TELECOMMUNICATION SERVICES TARIFF

÷.,	CHECK SHEET		
<u>SHEET</u>		REVISION	
281		1	*
281.1		6	
281.0.1		5	*
281.0.2		1	*
281.0.3		2	*
281.0.4		3	*
281.2	*\ 	3	
281.2.1		ORIGINAL	
281.2.2		ORIGINAL	
281.3		10	
281.4		5	
281.4.1		ORIGINAL	
281.5		6	
281.6		1	
281.7		6	

*New or Revised

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 9TH REVISED SHEET NO. 16.0.2.0.1 CANCELS 8TH REVISED SHEET NO. 16.0.2.0.1

INTEREXCHANGE TELECOMMUNICATION SERVICES TARIFF

CHECK SHEET

<u>SHEET</u>	REVISION
281.91 281.91.1 281.91.2 281.92 281.92.0.1 281.92.1 281.93	ORIGINAL 2 ORIGINAL 2 2 3 1
281.93 281.94 281.95 281.96 281.97	6 ORIGINAL ORIGINAL 2
281.98 281.99	2 5 * 3 *
281.100 281.101	2 * 3 *
281.102 281.103 281.103.1 281.104 281.105	2 * 2 * ORIGINAL ORIGINAL ORIGINAL
281.105.1 281.105.2	ORIGINAL

*New or Revised

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 4TH REVISED SHEET NO. 16.0.2.1 CANCELS 3RD REVISED SHEET NO. 16.0.2.1

INTEREXCHANGE TELECOMMUNICATION SERVICES TARIFF

CHECK SHEET

	OTHORICOTILET	
<u>SHEET</u>	REVISION	
281.105.3	ORIGINAL	
281.106	ORIGINAL	
281.107	ORIGINAL	
281.108	ORIGINAL	
281.109	2	*
281.110	2	*
281.111	ORIGINAL	
281.112	ORIGINAL	
281.113	. 1	
281.114	ORIGINAL	

*New or Revised

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 30TH REVISED SHEET NO. 16.0.3 CANCELS 29TH REVISED SHEET NO. 16.0.3

INTEREXCHANGE TELECOMMUNICATION SERVICES TARIFF

	CHECK SHEET		
<u>SHEET</u>		REVISION	
281.115	x	1	
281.115.1		ORIGINAL	
281.115.2		ORIGINAL	
281.115.3		ORIGINAL	
281.116	、	2	
281.116.1		ORIGINAL	
281.116.2		1	7
281.117		7	1
281.118		2	,
281.119		2 2 5	1
281.120		2	1
281.121			,
281.121.0.1		2	7
281.121.0.2		2 2	1
281.121.0.3			7
281.121.0.4		1	r
281.121.0.4	-	ORIGINAL	
281.121.1		5	
281.121.2		2	
281.121.3		1	
281.122		ORIGINAL	
281.123		4	
281.124		1	
281.125		3	÷

*New or revised

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 10TH REVISED SHEET NO. 16.0.4 CANCELS 9TH REVISED SHEET NO. 16.0.4

INTEREXCHANGE TELECOMMUNICATION SERVICES TARIFF

	CHECK SHEET		
SHEET		REVISION	
281.126			*
281.127		2 3 2	*
281.128		2	*
281.129		ORIGINAL	
281.130		ORIGINAL	
281.131		4	
281.131.1		ORIGINAL	
281.132		ORIGINAL	
281.132.1		ORIGINAL	
281.132.2		ORIGINAL	
281.132.3		4	
281.133		ORIGINAL	
281.134		4	
281.134.1	•	ORIGINAL	
281.135		1	
281.136 281.137			
281.137		ORIGINAL 4	
281.138.1		4 ORIGINAL	
281.139		ORIGINAL	
281.139			*
281.139.2		2 1	*
281.140		1	*
281.141		1	*
281.142		1	*
281.143		1	*
281.144		1	*
281.145		1	*
281.146		1	*
281.147		1	*
281.148		1	*
281.149		ORIGINAL	
281.150		ORIGINAL	
281.151		ORIGINAL	
281.152		ORIGINAL	
282		2	*
282.1		1	*
282.2		1	*
283		3	*
284		2	*

*New or revised

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 17TH REVISED SHEET NO. 16.1 CANCELS 16TH REVISED SHEET NO. 16.1

INTEREXCHANGE TELECOMMUNICATION SERVICES TARIFF

CHECK SHEET

SHEET	REVISION	
285	2 *	
285.1	1 *	
286	2 * 1 * 1 2 2 1 2 1 2 1	*
287	2 *	*
288	2	*
289	1 *	*
290	2	*
291	1 3	*
292	1	*
293	1. 1	*
294	1 ⁻	*
295	2	*
	2 0 #	
296	1 2 2 2 1	
297	1	
298	2 7	
299	1 *	-
300	1 *	
301	1 *	ŧ
302	1 *	e
303	1 *	k
303.1	3 *	k
303.2		*
303.2.1		*
303.2.2		*
303.3		*
304		*
305	1	
306	5 2 1	
306.1	2	
307		
308	1	
308.1	ORIGINAL	
308.2	2	
308.3	2 3	*
308.3.1		*
308.4	ORIGINAL	
308.5	ORIGINAL	
308.6	ORIGINAL	
308.7	ORIGINAL	

*New or revised

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

D

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 16.2 CANCELS 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 16.2

INTEREXCHANGE TELECOMMUNICATION SERVICES TARIFF

CHECK SHEET

SHEET	REVISION	
308.7.1	1	*
308.7.2	1	*
308.7.3	1	*
308.7.4	1	*
308.7.5	1	*
308.7.6	1	*
308.7.7	1	*
308.7.8	1	*
308.7.9	1	*
308.7.10	1	*
308.7.11	1	*
308.8	1	*
308.9	1	*
309	1	*
310	1	*
311	1	*
312	1	*
313	ORIGINAL	
314	1	*
315	1	*
316	1	*

*New or revised

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

D

TABLE OF CONTENTS

	SHEET
Check Sheets	2
Table of Contents	17
- Alphabetical Index	18
Trademarks and Service Marks	22
Section 1 -Technical Terms and Abbreviations	25
Section 2 - Rules and Regulations	50
Section 3 - Description of Service	78
 3.1 - Timing of Calls 3.2 - Calculation of Distance 3.3 - Minimum Call Completion Rate 3.4 - General Description of Interexchange Telecommunication Service 3.5 - Metered Use Service Options 3.6 - Reserved for Future Use 3.7 - Experimental Services 	78 78 81 82 83 124
	, 2 .
Section 4 - Rates	126
4.1 - Metered Use Service Options	126

Section 5 – Obsolete Services Service Availibility Tables

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

308.8

309

D D

D

D

D

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 3RD REVISED SHEET NO. 18 CANCELS 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 18

D

D

ALPHABETICAL INDEX

	<u>SHEET</u>	SECTION	PREVIOUS <u>SHEET</u>	PREVIOUS SECTION
Applicability	21		3	-
Calculation of Distance	78	3	20	3
Check Sheets	2	-	1.1	-
Directory Assistance	60	2.6.4	12.1.2	2.6.4
Experimental Services	124	3.7	26.6	3.7
Explanation of Symbols	23	-`	4	-
Grandfathered Services	308.1	4.6		
Obsolete Services	308.8	5		

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 19 CANCELS 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 19

D D

D D D

D

D

D D

D

ALPHABETICAL INDEX

		SHEET	<u>SECTION</u>	PREVIOUS <u>SHEET</u>	PREVIOUS <u>SHEET</u>
Me	tered Use Service Options				
	Option A - Execunet 1-800-COLLECT Option C - Credit Card	84 85 94	3.5.1 3.5.1 3.5.3	23 23 25	3.5.1 3.5.1 3.5.3
	Option G - Prism Plus	96	3.5.7	26.1	3.5.7
-	Option K - MCI Preferred	99	3.5.11	26.1.3	3.5.11
	Option M - Commercial Dial 1 Service Option O - MCI PhoneCash	100 105	3.5.13 3.5.15	26.1.4 26.1.8	3.5.13 3.5.15
	Option Q - MCI PrePaid	107	3.5.17	26.1.9	3.5.17
	Option T - MCI Flat Rate Option U - 500 Personal Number Service	108 109	3.5.20 3.5.21	26.1.10 26.1.11	3.5.20 3.5.21
	Option W - Advanced Option I for Small Business	112	3.5.23	26.1.14	3.5.23

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 12TH REVISED SHEET NO. 20 CANCELS 11TH REVISED SHEET NO. 20

ALPHABETICAL INDEX (CONT.)

Metered Use Service Options	<u>SHEET</u>	<u>SECTION</u>	PREVIOUS <u>SHEET</u>	PREVIOUS SECTION	
Option X - MCI Flat Rate Plus	112	3.5.24	26.1.14	3.5.24	D
Option Z - homeMCI One Option AA- Advanced Option II for Small Business	114 114	3.5.26 3.5.27	26.1.16 26.1.16	3.5.26 3.5.27	D
Option CC- MCI One Savings Option DD- MCI One Extra	116 116	3.5.29 3.5.30	26.1.17 26.1.17	3.5.29 3.5.30	D
Option FF- MCI One Advantage	118	3.5.32	26.1.18	3.5.32	D
Option HH- MCI Everyday Classic Option II- MCI Everyday Plus Option JJ- MCI AnyTime Option KK-MCI Everyday Savings Option LL – Basic Calling Plan XX Option MM – Basic Calling Plan XX Option NN – Basic Calling Plan ZZ Option OO – 321 Direct Plan Option OP – 220 Direct Plan Option QQ – T1LD Plan Option RR – T1LD 7c Plan Option RR – T1LD 7c Plan Option SS – MCI Simple International Plan Option SS – MCI Simple International Plan Option TT – Basic Calling Plan A Option UU – Basic Calling Plan B Option VV – Block of Time Plan 4 Option WW – Block of Time Plan 5 Option XX – Block of Time Plan 7 Option XX – Block of Time Plan 7 Option AAA – Basic Calling Plan D Option AAA – Basic Calling Plan D Option CCC – Basic Calling Plan E Option DDD – Basic Calling Plan F	118.1 118.1 118.1 118.2 118.2 118.2 118.2 118.3 118.3 118.3 118.3 118.3 118.3 118.3 118.3 118.4 118.4 118.4 118.4 118.4 118.4 118.5 118.5 118.5 118.5 118.5 118.5 118.5 118.5	3.5.34 3.5.35 3.5.36 3.5.37 3.5.38 3.5.39 3.5.40 3.5.41 3.5.42 3.5.42 3.5.43 3.5.44 3.5.45 3.5.46 3.5.46 3.5.47 3.5.48 3.5.49 3.5.49 3.5.50 3.5.52 3.5.53 3.5.55 3.5.55 3.5.56 3.5.57 3.5.58			
Option EEE – Basic Calling Plan G Option FFF – Basic Calling Plan H	118.6 118.6	3.5.58 3.5.59			

D

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 19TH REVISED SHEET NO. 20.0.1 CANCELS 18TH REVISED SHEET NO. 20.0.1

ALPHABETICAL INDEX (CONT.)

Metered Use Service Options 118.7 3.5.60 Option GGG – Business B1 Integrated Plan 118.7 3.5.61 Option III – Business B1 A Long Distance Plen 118.8 3.5.62 Option JJJ – Integrated RLA Service 118.8 3.5.63 Option JJJ – Integrated RLC Service 118.9 3.5.64 Option KKK – Integrated RLC Service 118.9 3.5.65 Option MMN – Basic Calling Plan J 118.9 3.5.66 Option OO – Basic Calling Plan K 118.10 3.5.69 Option QQ – Basic Calling Plan N 118.10 3.5.70 Option RR – Basic Calling Plan O 118.11 3.5.71 Option QQ – Basic Calling Plan Q 118.11 3.5.73 Option UU – Integrated RLC - Service 118.12 3.5.74 Option WW – Basic Calling Plan R 118.13 3.5.75 Option WW – Basic Calling Plan N 118.13 3.5.76 Option WWW – Basic Calling Plan V 118.13 3.5.76 Option WWW – Basic Calling Plan V 118.13 3.5.76 Option XX – Basic Calling Plan V 118.13 3.5.76 Option XX		<u>SHEET</u>	SECTION	PREVIOUS SHEET	PREVIOUS SECTION
Option HHH – Business B1-A Long Distance Plan 118.7 3.5.61 Option III – Integrated RLA Service 118.8 3.5.62 Option LLL – Basic Calling Plan I 118.9 3.5.64 Option NNN – Basic Calling Plan J 118.9 3.5.66 Option NNN – Basic Calling Plan L 118.10 3.5.67 Option OQO – Basic Calling Plan M 118.10 3.5.67 Option QQ – Basic Calling Plan N 118.10 3.5.70 Option RR – Basic Calling Plan N 118.10 3.5.70 Option RR – Basic Calling Plan P 118.11 3.5.71 Option UU – Integrated RLC-1 Service 118.11 3.5.72 Option UU – Integrated RLC-1 Service 118.11 3.5.73 Option VW – Basic Calling Plan R 118.13 3.5.76 Option VW – Basic Calling Plan T 118.13 3.5.77 Option XX – Basic Calling Plan V 118.13 3.5.77 Option XX – Basic Calling Plan V 118.14 3.5.81 Option XX – Basic Calling Plan V 118.14 3.5.82 Option XX – Basic Calling Plan X 118.14 3.5.81 Option CCC	Metered Use Service Options				
Option III – Integrated RLA Service 118.8 3.5.62 Option JJJ – Integrated RLC Service 118.8 3.5.63 Option KKK – Integrated RLC Service 118.9 3.5.64 Option MMM – Basic Calling Plan I 118.9 3.5.65 Option NMM – Basic Calling Plan K 118.10 3.5.67 Option OOO – Basic Calling Plan K 118.10 3.5.68 Option OQO – Basic Calling Plan N 118.10 3.5.69 Option SSS – Basic Calling Plan O 118.11 3.5.71 Option SSS – Basic Calling Plan Q 118.11 3.5.72 Option UUU – Integrated RLC-1 Service 118.12 3.5.74 Option VW – Basic Calling Plan R 118.13 3.5.75 Option YW – Basic Calling Plan T 118.13 3.5.77 Option YW – Basic Calling Plan V 118.14 3.5.80 Option YW – Basic Calling Plan V 118.14 3.5.70 Option XXX – Basic Calling Plan V 118.14 3.5.77 Option XXX – Basic Calling Plan V 118.14 3.5.81 Option YY – Basic Calling Plan V 118.14 3.5.81 Option MCC – Bas	Option GGG – Business B1 Integrated Plan	118.7	3.5.60		
Option JJJ – Imfegrated RLE Service 118.8 3.5.63 Option KKK – Integrated RLC Service 118.9 3.5.64 Option MMM – Basic Calling Plan J 118.9 3.5.66 Option NN – Basic Calling Plan J 118.9 3.5.66 Option OOO – Basic Calling Plan K 118.10 3.5.63 Option QQ – Basic Calling Plan N 118.10 3.5.63 Option QQ – Basic Calling Plan N 118.10 3.5.63 Option CQQ – Basic Calling Plan N 118.10 3.5.71 Option TT – Basic Calling Plan O 118.11 3.5.71 Option TT – Basic Calling Plan Q 118.11 3.5.73 Option UUU – Integrated RLC-1 Service 118.12 3.5.74 Option VWV – Basic Calling Plan S 118.13 3.5.76 Option WWV – Basic Calling Plan V 118.13 3.5.77 Option XX – Basic Calling Plan V 118.13 3.5.78 Option XZ – Basic Calling Plan V 118.14 3.5.81 Option CCC – Basic Calling Plan X 118.14 3.5.81 Option CCC – Basic Calling Plan X 118.14 3.5.83 Option DDD – Integra		118.7	3.5.61		
Option KKK – Integrated RLC Service 118.9 3.5.64 Option MMM – Basic Calling Plan J 118.9 3.5.66 Option NNN – Basic Calling Plan J 118.10 3.5.66 Option OCO – Basic Calling Plan K 118.10 3.5.63 Option RPP – Basic Calling Plan M 118.10 3.5.63 Option QQ – Basic Calling Plan N 118.10 3.5.70 Option RR – Basic Calling Plan Q 118.11 3.5.71 Option SS – Basic Calling Plan Q 118.11 3.5.73 Option UUU – Integrated RLC-1 Service 118.12 3.5.74 Option VV – Basic Calling Plan Q 118.13 3.5.76 Option WW – Basic Calling Plan T 118.13 3.5.77 Option YY – Basic Calling Plan T 118.13 3.5.77 Option YY – Basic Calling Plan V 118.14 3.5.80 Option ZZ – Basic Calling Plan V 118.14 3.5.81 Option CZC – Basic Calling Plan X 118.14 3.5.81 Option CZC – Basic Calling Plan X 118.14 3.5.81 Option DDD – Integrated Plan RLE 118.15 3.5.84 Option EEE – Integrate	Option III – Integrated RLA Service	118.8	3.5.62		
Option LLL – Basic Calling Plan I 118.9 3.5.65 Option NMM – Basic Calling Plan K 118.9 3.5.66 Option OOO – Basic Calling Plan K 118.10 3.5.67 Option OOO – Basic Calling Plan M 118.10 3.5.63 Option OOO – Basic Calling Plan N 118.10 3.5.63 Option QQO – Basic Calling Plan N 118.10 3.5.70 Option RRR – Basic Calling Plan O 118.11 3.5.71 Option TTT – Basic Calling Plan Q 118.11 3.5.72 Option TUU – Integrated RLC-1 Service 118.13 3.5.76 Option WWX – Basic Calling Plan T 118.13 3.5.77 Option VWX – Basic Calling Plan T 118.13 3.5.77 Option YYY – Basic Calling Plan V 118.13 3.5.78 Option ZZZ – Basic Calling Plan V 118.14 3.5.80 Option DDD D = Integrated Plan RLE 118.14 3.5.81 Option DDD – Integrated Plan RLG 118.14 3.5.82 Option DDD – Integrated Plan RLG 118.16 3.5.84 Option CGCG – SB Long Distance Plan A 118.16 3.5.84 Option GGGG	Option JJJ – Integrated RLB Service		3.5.63		
Option MMM – Basic Calling Plan J 118.9 3.5.66 Option OOO – Basic Calling Plan L 118.10 3.5.67 Option OQO – Basic Calling Plan L 118.10 3.5.68 Option QQO – Basic Calling Plan M 118.10 3.5.69 Option RR – Basic Calling Plan N 118.10 3.5.70 Option RR – Basic Calling Plan O 118.11 3.5.71 Option TTT – Basic Calling Plan Q 118.11 3.5.72 Option UUU – Integrated RLC-1 Service 118.13 3.5.75 Option VW – Basic Calling Plan R 118.13 3.5.76 Option VWW – Basic Calling Plan T 118.13 3.5.77 Option VWW – Basic Calling Plan V 118.14 3.5.79 Option YY – Basic Calling Plan V 118.14 3.5.79 Option XX – Basic Calling Plan V 118.14 3.5.79 Option CCC – Basic Calling Plan V 118.14 3.5.81 Option CCC – Basic Calling Plan V 118.14 3.5.81 Option BBB – Basic Calling Plan RLE 118.14 3.5.81 Option CCC – Basic Calling Plan RLE 118.16 3.5.86 Option EEEE – I					
Option NNN - Basic Calling Plan K 118.10 3.5.67 Option OPO - Basic Calling Plan L 118.10 3.5.68 Option QQ - Basic Calling Plan N 118.10 3.5.70 Option RRR - Basic Calling Plan N 118.10 3.5.71 Option SS - Basic Calling Plan O 118.11 3.5.72 Option TTT - Basic Calling Plan Q 118.11 3.5.73 Option UUU - Integrated RLC-1 Service 118.12 3.5.74 Option VVV - Basic Calling Plan R 118.13 3.5.75 Option WWW - Basic Calling Plan T 118.13 3.5.77 Option XXX - Basic Calling Plan T 118.13 3.5.77 Option XXX - Basic Calling Plan V 118.14 3.5.81 Option XXX - Basic Calling Plan V 118.14 3.5.81 Option AAA - Basic Calling Plan X 118.14 3.5.81 Option DDD - Integrated Plan RLE 118.15 3.5.81 Option DDD - Integrated Plan RLG 118.16 3.5.85 Option EEE - Integrated Plan RLG 118.16 3.5.85 Option EGGG - SB Long Distance Plan A 118.16 3.5.81 Option HIHH -	• •				
Option OOO – Basic Calling Plan L 118.10 3.5.68 Option PPP – Basic Calling Plan M 118.10 3.5.69 Option QQO – Basic Calling Plan N 118.10 3.5.70 Option SSS – Basic Calling Plan O 118.11 3.5.71 Option TT – Basic Calling Plan Q 118.11 3.5.72 Option TT – Basic Calling Plan Q 118.11 3.5.73 Option UUU – Integrated RLC-1 Service 118.12 3.5.74 Option VVV – Basic Calling Plan R 118.13 3.5.76 Option WWW – Basic Calling Plan Plan U 118.13 3.5.76 Option XX – Basic Calling Plan U 118.13 3.5.77 Option XX – Basic Calling Plan V 118.14 3.5.80 Option AAA – Basic Calling Plan V 118.14 3.5.81 Option DDD – Integrated Plan RLE 118.14 3.5.81 Option ECCC – Basic Calling Plan Y 118.14 3.5.81 Option DDD – Integrated Plan RLE 118.15 3.5.83 Option ECCC – Basic Calling Plan RLE 118.16 3.5.86 Option FFFF – SB Long Distance Plan A 118.16 3.5.86 Option	•				
Option PPP – Basic Calling Plan M 118.10 3.5.69 Option QQQ – Basic Calling Plan N 118.10 3.5.70 Option RRR – Basic Calling Plan Q 118.11 3.5.72 Option TTT – Basic Calling Plan Q 118.11 3.5.72 Option UUU – Integrated RLC-1 Service 118.11 3.5.73 Option WW – Basic Calling Plan R 118.13 3.5.76 Option WW – Basic Calling Plan S 118.13 3.5.76 Option YYY – Basic Calling Plan S 118.13 3.5.76 Option YYY – Basic Calling Plan V 118.14 3.5.77 Option AAA – Basic Calling Plan V 118.14 3.5.78 Option ZZZ – Basic Calling Plan V 118.14 3.5.70 Option DAAA – Basic Calling Plan W 118.14 3.5.80 Option DDD – Integrated Plan RLE 113.15 3.5.81 Option DDD – Integrated Plan RLG 118.16 3.5.84 Option GGG – SB Long Distance Plan A 118.16 3.5.84 Option HHH – SB Long Distance Plan B 118.17 3.5.89 Option HHH – SB Long Distance Plan A 118.17 3.5.89 Option					
Option QQQ – Basic Calling Plan N 118.10 3.5.70 Option RRR – Basic Calling Plan O 118.11 3.5.71 Option SSS – Basic Calling Plan Q 118.11 3.5.73 Option UUU – Integrated RLC-1 Service 118.12 3.5.74 Option VVV – Basic Calling Plan R 118.13 3.5.75 Option WWW – Basic Calling Plan S 118.13 3.5.76 Option XXX – Basic Calling Plan U 118.13 3.5.77 Option XXX – Basic Calling Plan U 118.13 3.5.78 Option ZZZ – Basic Calling Plan U 118.13 3.5.78 Option ZZZ – Basic Calling Plan V 118.14 3.5.80 Option CCC = Basic Calling Plan V 118.14 3.5.81 Option DDDD – Integrated Plan RLE 118.14 3.5.82 Option DDDD – Integrated Plan RLE 118.15 3.5.83 Option GGGG – SB Long Distance Plan A 118.16 3.5.87 Option HHH – SB Long Distance Plan A 118.16 3.5.81 Option JJJJ – Business B2 Integrated Service 118.17 3.5.89 Option HHH – SB Long Distance Plan A 118.18 3.5.91					
Option RRR – Basic Calling Plan O118.11 $3.5.71$ Option SSS – Basic Calling Plan P118.11 $3.5.73$ Option TTT – Basic Calling Plan Q118.11 $3.5.73$ Option UUU – Integrated RLC-1 Service118.12 $3.5.74$ Option VVV – Basic Calling Plan R118.13 $3.5.75$ Option VVV – Basic Calling Plan R118.13 $3.5.76$ Option XXX – Basic Calling Plan T118.13 $3.5.77$ Option XXX – Basic Calling Plan U118.13 $3.5.77$ Option ZZZ – Basic Calling Plan V118.14 $3.5.80$ Option BBB – Basic Calling Plan V118.14 $3.5.80$ Option DDD – Integrated Plan RLE118.15 $3.5.83$ Option EEEE – Integrated Plan RLE118.15 $3.5.83$ Option FFFF – SB Long Distance Plan A118.16 $3.5.87$ Option HHH + SE Long Distance Plan B118.16 $3.5.87$ Option HHH + SE Long Distance Plan C118.17 $3.5.80$ Option JJJJ – Business B2 Integrated Service118.17 $3.5.90$ Option MMMM – Basic Calling Plan A118.18 $3.5.91$ Option MMMM – Basic Calling Plan AAA118.20 $3.5.94$ Option OOOO – Basic Calling Plan AAA118.20 $3.5.95$ Option OOOO – Basic Calling Plan AAA118.20 $3.5.96$ Option MMMM – Basic Calling Plan AAA118.20 $3.5.96$ Option OOOO – Basic Calling Plan AAA118.20 $3.5.96$ Option OOOO – Basic Calling Plan AA118.20 $3.5.96$ Option TTT – Basic Calling Plan AA118.21 $3.5.96$ <t< td=""><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td></t<>					
Option SSS – Basic Calling Plan P118.11 $3.5.72$ Option TIT – Basic Calling Plan Q118.11 $3.5.73$ Option UUU – Integrated RLC-1 Service118.12 $3.5.74$ Option VWV – Basic Calling Plan R118.13 $3.5.75$ Option WWW – Basic Calling Plan R118.13 $3.5.76$ Option YYY – Basic Calling Plan T118.13 $3.5.77$ Option YYY – Basic Calling Plan U118.13 $3.5.77$ Option ZZZ – Basic Calling Plan V118.14 $3.5.80$ Option AAAA – Basic Calling Plan Y118.14 $3.5.80$ Option BBB – Basic Calling Plan Y118.14 $3.5.81$ Option DDD – Integrated Plan RLE118.15 $3.5.82$ Option BGGG – SB Long Distance Plan A118.16 $3.5.85$ Option GGGG – SB Long Distance Plan B118.16 $3.5.86$ Option JJJJ – Business B2 Integrated Service118.17 $3.5.90$ Option LILL – Basic Calling Plan Z118.18 $3.5.91$ Option OOOO – Basic Calling Plan A118.20 $3.5.94$ Option OOOO – Basic Calling Plan AA118.20 $3.5.94$ Option RSS – Basic Calling Plan AA118.20 $3.5.96$ Option OOOO – Basic Calling Plan B118.20 $3.5.96$ Option OOOO – Basic Calling Plan EE118.21 $3.5.96$ Option QQQQ – Basic Calling Plan AA118.21 $3.5.96$ Option QQQQ – Basic Calling Plan B118.22 $3.5.100$ Option TTT – Basic Calling Plan D118.21 $3.5.91$ Option UUUU – Basic Calling Plan BE118.22 $3.5.101$ <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>					
Option TTT - Basic Calling Plan Q118.11 $3.5.73$ Option UUU - Integrated RLC-1 Service118.12 $3.5.74$ Option VVV - Basic Calling Plan R118.13 $3.5.75$ Option WWW - Basic Calling Plan R118.13 $3.5.76$ Option XXX - Basic Calling Plan T118.13 $3.5.77$ Option XXX - Basic Calling Plan U118.13 $3.5.77$ Option XXX - Basic Calling Plan V118.14 $3.5.77$ Option XAAA - Basic Calling Plan V118.14 $3.5.78$ Option BBB - Basic Calling Plan V118.14 $3.5.81$ Option BDD - Integrated Plan RLE118.14 $3.5.82$ Option DDD - Integrated Plan RLE118.15 $3.5.83$ Option FFFF - SB Long Distance Plan A118.16 $3.5.86$ Option GGG - SB Long Distance Plan A118.16 $3.5.86$ Option IIII - Block of Time Plan 8118.17 $3.5.89$ Option IIII - Block of Time Plan 8118.17 $3.5.90$ Option IIII - Basic Calling Plan A118.18 $3.5.92$ Option OOOO - Basic Calling Plan AA118.20 $3.5.94$ Option PPPP - Basic Calling Plan AA118.20 $3.5.96$ Option OOOO - Basic Calling Plan AA118.21 $3.5.96$ Option SSS - Basic Calling Plan D118.21 $3.5.96$ Option TTTT - Basic Calling Plan EE118.21 $3.5.96$ Option TTTT - Basic Calling Plan AA118.22 $3.5.100$ Option VVV - Basic Calling Plan AG118.22 $3.5.101$					
Option UUU – Integrated ŘLC-1 Service 118.12 3.5.74 Option VVV – Basic Calling Plan R 118.13 3.5.75 Option WWW – Basic Calling Plan S 118.13 3.5.76 Option XXX – Basic Calling Plan T 118.13 3.5.77 Option YYY – Basic Calling Plan U 118.13 3.5.78 Option ZZZ – Basic Calling Plan V 118.14 3.5.79 Option BBBB – Basic Calling Plan V 118.14 3.5.80 Option DDD – Integrated Plan RL 118.14 3.5.81 Option EEEE – Integrated Plan RLE 118.15 3.5.82 Option GGGG – SB Long Distance Plan A 118.16 3.5.85 Option IIII – Block of Time Plan 8 118.17 3.5.80 Option IIII – Block of Time Plan 8 118.17 3.5.80 Option IIII – Block of Time Plan 8 118.17 3.5.80 Option ULUL – Basic Calling Plan AA 118.18 3.5.91 Option MIMM – Basic Calling Plan AA 118.17 3.5.80 Option MIMM – Basic Calling Plan AA 118.18 3.5.91 Option OOOO – Basic Calling Plan AA 118.20 3.5.95 <td< td=""><td>•</td><td></td><td></td><td>·</td><td></td></td<>	•			·	
Option VVV – Basic Calling Plan R118.13 $3.5.75$ Option WWW – Basic Calling Plan S118.13 $3.5.76$ Option XXX – Basic Calling Plan T118.13 $3.5.77$ Option YYY – Basic Calling Plan U118.13 $3.5.78$ Option AAAA – Basic Calling Plan W118.14 $3.5.79$ Option AAAA – Basic Calling Plan W118.14 $3.5.80$ Option AAAA – Basic Calling Plan X118.14 $3.5.81$ Option CCCC – Basic Calling Plan X118.14 $3.5.81$ Option DDD – Integrated Plan RLE118.15 $3.5.83$ Option FFFF – SB Long Distance Plan A118.16 $3.5.85$ Option HHHH – SB Long Distance Plan B118.16 $3.5.87$ Option JJJJ – Business B2 Integrated Service118.17 $3.5.98$ Option MMMM – Basic Calling Plan ALH118.17 $3.5.91$ Option OOOO – Basic Calling Plan AA118.20 $3.5.94$ Option OOOO – Basic Calling Plan AA118.20 $3.5.96$ Option QQQQ – Basic Calling Plan DD118.21 $3.5.98$ Option TTTT – Basic Calling Plan DD118.21 $3.5.90$ Option TTTT – Basic Calling Plan DD118.21 $3.5.96$ Option VVVV – Basic Calling Plan DD118.22 $3.5.100$ Option VVV – Basic Calling Plan GG118.22 $3.5.101$					
OptionWWW – Basic Calling Plan S118.13 $3.5.76$ OptionXXX – Basic Calling Plan T118.13 $3.5.77$ Option YYY – Basic Calling Plan U118.13 $3.5.78$ Option ZZZ – Basic Calling Plan V118.14 $3.5.79$ Option BBBB – Basic Calling Plan W118.14 $3.5.80$ Option DDD – Integrated Plan RLE118.14 $3.5.81$ Option DDD – Integrated Plan RLE118.15 $3.5.84$ Option FFFF – SB Long Distance Plan A118.16 $3.5.86$ Option HHHH – SB Long Distance Plan B118.16 $3.5.86$ Option HHHH – SB Long Distance Plan B118.16 $3.5.86$ Option JJJJ – Business B2 Integrated Service118.17 $3.5.89$ Option KKK – Integrated Plan RLH118.17 $3.5.90$ Option OOOO – Basic Calling Plan AA118.20 $3.5.94$ Option OOOO – Basic Calling Plan AA118.20 $3.5.94$ Option QQQQ – Basic Calling Plan DD118.21 $3.5.99$ Option TTTT – Basic Calling Plan DD118.21 $3.5.99$ Option TTTT – Basic Calling Plan AA118.22 $3.5.100$ Option VVVV – Basic Calling Plan AG118.22 $3.5.101$	• •				
Option XXX – Basic Calling Plan T118.13 $3.5.77$ Option YYY – Basic Calling Plan U118.13 $3.5.78$ Option ZZZ – Basic Calling Plan V118.14 $3.5.79$ Option AAAA – Basic Calling Plan W118.14 $3.5.80$ Option BBBB – Basic Calling Plan X118.14 $3.5.80$ Option DDD – Integrated Plan RLE118.14 $3.5.82$ Option DDD – Integrated Plan RLE118.15 $3.5.84$ Option GGGG – SB Long Distance Plan A118.16 $3.5.87$ Option HHHH – SB Long Distance Plan B118.16 $3.5.87$ Option HHHH – SB Long Distance Plan B118.17 $3.5.89$ Option JJJJ – Business B2 Integrated Service118.17 $3.5.90$ Option MMMM – Basic Calling Plan AA118.20 $3.5.91$ Option OOOO – Basic Calling Plan AA118.20 $3.5.94$ Option OQOQ – Basic Calling Plan AA118.20 $3.5.96$ Option SSSS – Basic Calling Plan AA118.21 $3.5.96$ Option TTTT – Basic Calling Plan AF118.21 $3.5.99$ Option UUUU – Basic Calling Plan AF118.21 $3.5.99$ Option VVVV – Basic Calling Plan AF118.22 $3.5.100$ Option VVVV – Basic Calling Plan AF118.22 $3.5.100$ Option VVVV – Basic Calling Plan GG118.22 $3.5.101$	•				
Option YYY - Basic Calling Plan U118.13 $3.5.78$ Option ZZZ - Basic Calling Plan V118.14 $3.5.79$ Option AAAA - Basic Calling Plan W118.14 $3.5.80$ Option BBBB - Basic Calling Plan X118.14 $3.5.81$ Option CCCC - Basic Calling Plan Y118.14 $3.5.81$ Option DDDD - Integrated Plan RLE118.15 $3.5.82$ Option DDDD - Integrated Plan RLE118.15 $3.5.84$ Option GGGG - SB Long Distance Plan A118.16 $3.5.86$ Option HHHH - SB Long Distance Plan B118.16 $3.5.87$ Option HHHH - SB Long Distance Plan B118.17 $3.5.89$ Option JJJJ - Business B2 Integrated Service118.17 $3.5.90$ Option LLL - Basic Calling Plan AA118.18 $3.5.91$ Option OOOO - Basic Calling Plan AA118.20 $3.5.94$ Option OQOQ - Basic Calling Plan AA118.20 $3.5.96$ Option SSSS - Basic Calling Plan DD118.21 $3.5.98$ Option TTTT - Basic Calling Plan AFF118.21 $3.5.99$ Option UUUU - Basic Calling Plan AFF118.22 $3.5.100$ Option VVVV - Basic Calling Plan AFF118.22 $3.5.100$	· ·				
Option ZZZ – Basic Calling Plan V118.14 $3.5.79$ Option AAAA – Basic Calling Plan W118.14 $3.5.80$ Option BBBB – Basic Calling Plan X118.14 $3.5.81$ Option CCCC – Basic Calling Plan Y118.14 $3.5.81$ Option DDDD – Integrated Plan RLE118.15 $3.5.83$ Option FEEE – Integrated Plan RLG118.15 $3.5.84$ Option FFF – SB Long Distance Plan A118.16 $3.5.85$ Option HHHH – SB Long Distance Plan B118.16 $3.5.86$ Option HIII – Block of Time Plan 8118.17 $3.5.88$ Option JJJJ – Business B2 Integrated Service118.17 $3.5.89$ Option KKKK – Integrated Plan RLH118.17 $3.5.90$ Option MMMM – Basic Calling Plan Z118.18 $3.5.91$ Option OOOO – Basic Calling Plan AA118.20 $3.5.94$ Option PPPP – Basic Calling Plan BB118.20 $3.5.96$ Option SSSS – Basic Calling Plan DD118.21 $3.5.99$ Option TTTT – Basic Calling Plan AF118.22 $3.5.100$ Option VVVV – Basic Calling Plan FF118.22 $3.5.101$					
Option AAAA – Basic Calling Plan W118.143.5.80Option BBBB – Basic Calling Plan X118.143.5.81Option CCCC – Basic Calling Plan Y118.143.5.82Option DDDD – Integrated Plan RLE118.153.5.83Option EEEE – Integrated Plan RLG118.153.5.84Option GGGG – SB Long Distance Plan A118.163.5.85Option HHHH – SB Long Distance Plan B118.163.5.87Option HIHH – SB Long Distance Plan B118.173.5.88Option JJJJ – Business B2 Integrated Service118.173.5.89Option KKKK – Integrated Plan RLH118.173.5.90Option MMMM – Basic Calling Plan Z118.183.5.91Option OOOO – Basic Calling Plan AAA118.203.5.94Option QQQQ – Basic Calling Plan AC118.203.5.95Option SSSS – Basic Calling Plan DD118.213.5.98Option TTTT – Basic Calling Plan AFF118.223.5.101	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·				
Option BBBB – Basic Calling Plan X118.143.5.81Option CCCC – Basic Calling Plan Y118.143.5.82Option DDDD – Integrated Plan RLE118.153.5.83Option EEEE – Integrated Plan RLG118.153.5.84Option FFFF – SB Long Distance Plan A118.163.5.85Option GGGG – SB Long Distance Plan B118.163.5.86Option HHHH – SB Long Distance Plan B118.163.5.87Option IIII – Block of Time Plan 8118.173.5.88Option JJJJ – Business B2 Integrated Service118.173.5.89Option KKKK – Integrated Plan RLH118.173.5.90Option MMMM – Basic Calling Plan Z118.183.5.91Option OOOO – Basic Calling Plan AA118.203.5.94Option QQQQ – Basic Calling Plan BB118.203.5.96Option SSSS – Basic Calling Plan DD118.213.5.98Option UUUU – Basic Calling Plan AF118.213.5.99Option VVVV – Basic Calling Plan AG118.223.5.100Option VVVV – Basic Calling Plan AF118.223.5.100	· ·				
Option CCCC – Basic Calling Plan Y118.143.5.82Option DDDD – Integrated Plan RLE118.153.5.83Option EEEE – Integrated Plan RLG118.153.5.84Option FFFF – SB Long Distance Plan A118.163.5.85Option GGGG – SB Long Distance Plan B118.163.5.86Option HHHH – SB Long Distance Plan C118.163.5.87Option HIII – Block of Time Plan 8118.173.5.88Option JJJJ – Business B2 Integrated Service118.173.5.90Option LLLL – Basic Calling Plan Z118.183.5.91Option MMMM – Basic Calling Plan AA118.203.5.94Option QQQQ – Basic Calling Plan AA118.203.5.96Option SSSS – Basic Calling Plan DD118.213.5.98Option TTTT – Basic Calling Plan EE118.213.5.99Option UUUU – Basic Calling Plan AG118.223.5.100Option VVVV – Basic Calling Plan GG118.223.5.101					
Option DDDD - Integrated Plan RLE118.153.5.83Option EEEE - Integrated Plan RLG118.153.5.84Option FFFF - SB Long Distance Plan A118.163.5.85Option GGGG - SB Long Distance Plan B118.163.5.86Option HHHH - SB Long Distance Plan C118.163.5.87Option HIII - Block of Time Plan 8118.173.5.88Option JJJJ - Business B2 Integrated Service118.173.5.89Option KKKK - Integrated Plan RLH118.173.5.90Option LLLL - Basic Calling Plan Z118.183.5.91Option OOOO - Basic Calling Plan AA118.203.5.94Option QQQQ - Basic Calling Plan BB118.203.5.96Option SSSS - Basic Calling Plan DD118.213.5.98Option UUUU - Basic Calling Plan BF118.213.5.99Option UUUU - Basic Calling Plan GG118.223.5.101					
Option EEEE - Integrated Plan RLG118.153.5.84Option FFFF - SB Long Distance Plan A118.163.5.85Option GGGG - SB Long Distance Plan B118.163.5.86Option HHHH - SB Long Distance Plan C118.163.5.87Option IIII - Block of Time Plan 8118.173.5.88Option JJJJ - Business B2 Integrated Service118.173.5.89Option KKKK - Integrated Plan RLH118.173.5.90Option LLLL - Basic Calling Plan Z118.183.5.91Option OOOO - Basic Calling Plan AAA118.203.5.94Option PPPP - Basic Calling Plan BB118.203.5.96Option SSSS - Basic Calling Plan DD118.213.5.98Option UUUU - Basic Calling Plan BF118.213.5.99Option UUUU - Basic Calling Plan BF118.223.5.100Option VVVV - Basic Calling Plan GG118.223.5.101					
Option FFFF - SB Long Distance Plan A118.163.5.85Option GGGG - SB Long Distance Plan B118.163.5.86Option HHHH - SB Long Distance Plan C118.163.5.87Option IIII - Block of Time Plan 8118.173.5.88Option JJJJ - Business B2 Integrated Service118.173.5.89Option KKKK - Integrated Plan RLH118.173.5.90Option LLLL - Basic Calling Plan Z118.183.5.91Option OOOO - Basic Calling Plan AAA118.203.5.94Option PPPP - Basic Calling Plan BB118.203.5.95Option QQQQ - Basic Calling Plan CC118.213.5.96Option SSSS - Basic Calling Plan DD118.213.5.98Option UUUU - Basic Calling Plan AFF118.213.5.93Option VVVV - Basic Calling Plan GG118.223.5.101					
Option GGGG - SB Long Distance Plan B118.163.5.86Option HHHH - SB Long Distance Plan C118.163.5.87Option IIII - Block of Time Plan 8118.173.5.88Option JJJJ - Business B2 Integrated Service118.173.5.89Option KKKK - Integrated Plan RLH118.173.5.90Option LLLL - Basic Calling Plan Z118.183.5.91Option OOOO - Basic Calling Plan AAA118.203.5.94Option PPPP - Basic Calling Plan BB118.203.5.95Option QQQQ - Basic Calling Plan CC118.203.5.96Option SSSS - Basic Calling Plan DD118.213.5.98Option UUUU - Basic Calling Plan EE118.213.5.99Option UUUU - Basic Calling Plan GG118.223.5.101	, .				
Option HHHH – SB Long Distance Plan C118.163.5.87Option IIII – Block of Time Plan 8118.173.5.88Option JJJJ – Business B2 Integrated Service118.173.5.89Option KKKK – Integrated Plan RLH118.173.5.90Option LLLL – Basic Calling Plan Z118.183.5.91Option MMMM – Basic Calling Plan AAA118.203.5.92Option OOOO – Basic Calling Plan AAA118.203.5.95Option QQQQ – Basic Calling Plan BB118.203.5.95Option QQQQ – Basic Calling Plan CC118.203.5.96Option SSSS – Basic Calling Plan DD118.213.5.99Option UUUU – Basic Calling Plan EE118.213.5.99Option VVVV – Basic Calling Plan GG118.223.5.100	•				
Option IIII – Block of Time Plan 8118.173.5.88Option JJJJ – Business B2 Integrated Service118.173.5.89Option KKKK – Integrated Plan RLH118.173.5.90Option LLLL – Basic Calling Plan Z118.183.5.91Option MMMM – Basic Calling Plan AAA118.183.5.92Option OOOO – Basic Calling Plan AAA118.203.5.94Option PPPP – Basic Calling Plan BB118.203.5.95Option QQQQ – Basic Calling Plan CC118.203.5.96Option SSSS – Basic Calling Plan DD118.213.5.98Option TTTT – Basic Calling Plan EE118.213.5.99Option UUUU – Basic Calling Plan FF118.223.5.100Option VVVV – Basic Calling Plan GG118.223.5.101	• •				
Option JJJJ – Business B2 Integrated Service118.173.5.89Option KKKK – Integrated Plan RLH118.173.5.90Option LLLL – Basic Calling Plan Z118.183.5.91Option MMMM – Basic Calling Plan AAA118.183.5.92Option OOOO – Basic Calling Plan AA118.203.5.94Option PPPP – Basic Calling Plan BB118.203.5.95Option QQQQ – Basic Calling Plan CC118.203.5.96Option SSSS – Basic Calling Plan DD118.213.5.98Option TTTT – Basic Calling Plan EE118.213.5.99Option UUUU – Basic Calling Plan FF118.223.5.100Option VVVV – Basic Calling Plan GG118.223.5.101	· ·				
Option KKKK – Integrated Plan RLH118.173.5.90Option LLLL – Basic Calling Plan Z118.183.5.91Option MMMM – Basic Calling Plan AAA118.183.5.92Option OOOO – Basic Calling Plan AA118.203.5.94Option PPPP – Basic Calling Plan BB118.203.5.95Option QQQQ – Basic Calling Plan CC118.203.5.96Option SSSS – Basic Calling Plan DD118.213.5.98Option TTTT – Basic Calling Plan EE118.213.5.99Option UUUU – Basic Calling Plan FF118.223.5.100Option VVVV – Basic Calling Plan GG118.223.5.101	•				
Option LLLL – Basic Calling Plan Z118.183.5.91Option MMMM – Basic Calling Plan AAA118.183.5.92Option OOOO – Basic Calling Plan AA118.203.5.94Option PPPP – Basic Calling Plan BB118.203.5.95Option QQQQ – Basic Calling Plan CC118.203.5.96Option SSSS – Basic Calling Plan DD118.213.5.98Option TTTT – Basic Calling Plan EE118.213.5.99Option UUUU – Basic Calling Plan FF118.223.5.100Option VVVV – Basic Calling Plan GG118.223.5.101					
Option MMMM – Basic Calling Plan AAA118.183.5.92Option OOOO – Basic Calling Plan AA118.203.5.94Option PPPP – Basic Calling Plan BB118.203.5.95Option QQQQ – Basic Calling Plan CC118.203.5.96Option SSSS – Basic Calling Plan DD118.213.5.98Option TTTT – Basic Calling Plan EE118.213.5.99Option UUUU – Basic Calling Plan FF118.223.5.100Option VVVV – Basic Calling Plan GG118.223.5.101					
Option OOOO – Basic Calling Plan AA118.203.5.94Option PPPP – Basic Calling Plan BB118.203.5.95Option QQQQ – Basic Calling Plan CC118.203.5.96Option SSSS – Basic Calling Plan DD118.213.5.98Option TTTT – Basic Calling Plan EE118.213.5.99Option UUUU – Basic Calling Plan FF118.223.5.100Option VVVV – Basic Calling Plan GG118.223.5.101	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •				
Option PPPP - Basic Calling Plan BB118.203.5.95Option QQQQ - Basic Calling Plan CC118.203.5.96Option SSSS - Basic Calling Plan DD118.213.5.98Option TTTT - Basic Calling Plan EE118.213.5.99Option UUUU - Basic Calling Plan FF118.223.5.100Option VVVV - Basic Calling Plan GG118.223.5.101		110.10	0.0.02		
Option QQQQ - Basic Calling Plan CC118.203.5.96Option SSSS - Basic Calling Plan DD118.213.5.98Option TTTT - Basic Calling Plan EE118.213.5.99Option UUUU - Basic Calling Plan FF118.223.5.100Option VVVV - Basic Calling Plan GG118.223.5.101	Option OOOO – Basic Calling Plan AA	118.20	3.5.94		
Option SSSS – Basic Calling Plan DD118.213.5.98Option TTTT – Basic Calling Plan EE118.213.5.99Option UUUU – Basic Calling Plan FF118.223.5.100Option VVVV – Basic Calling Plan GG118.223.5.101	Option PPPP – Basic Calling Plan BB	118.20	3.5.95		
Option TTTT – Basic Calling Plan EE118.213.5.99Option UUUU – Basic Calling Plan FF118.223.5.100Option VVVV – Basic Calling Plan GG118.223.5.101	Option QQQQ – Basic Calling Plan CC	118.20	3.5.96		
Option TTTT – Basic Calling Plan EE118.213.5.99Option UUUU – Basic Calling Plan FF118.223.5.100Option VVVV – Basic Calling Plan GG118.223.5.101					
Option UUUU – Basic Calling Plan FF 118.22 3.5.100 Option VVVV – Basic Calling Plan GG 118.22 3.5.101	· · ·				
Option VVVV – Basic Calling Plan GG 118.22 3.5.101					
	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·				
Option WWWW – Basic Calling Plan HH 118.22 3.5.102					
	Option WWWW – Basic Calling Plan HH	118.22	3.5.102		

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Pkwy, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022 D

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 8TH REVISED SHEET NO. 20.0.2 CANCELS 7TH REVISED SHEET NO. 20.0.2

D

D D

D

ALPHABETICAL INDEX (CONT.)

Metered Use Service Options	<u>SHEET</u>	SECTION	PREVIOUS <u>SHEET</u>	PREVIOUS SECTION	
Option UUUU – Integrated Plan RLI	118.24	3.5.104			
Option XXXX – Small Business Long Distance Plan D Option YYYY – Integrated Plan RLK Option ZZZZ – Integrated Plan RLL Option AAAAA – Basic Calling Plan II Option BBBBB – Integrated Plan RLJ	118.25 118.26 118.26 118.26 118.26 118.26	3.5.107 3.5.108 3.5.109 3.5.110 3.5.111			
Option DDDDD – Verizon Prepaid Phone Cards	118.28	3.5.113			

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

ALPHABETICAL INDEX (CONT.)

Rules and Regulations	50	2	9	2	
Payphone Use Charge	64	2	12.4	2.6.14	
Trademarks and Service Marks	22	-	3.1	-	
Service Availability Tables					
Table I - Exchanges served by Execunet Service, Prism Plus, MCI Preferred, and Commercial Dial 1 Service	309	-	28.1.1	- -	
Table IV - Locations served by MCI Credit Card in Florida	313	-	28.4	-	
Table of Contents Technical Terms and Abbreviations	17 25	- 1	2 5	- 1	

D

D D

D D

D D D D

D

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 22 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 22

TRADEMARKS AND SERVICE MARKS USED IN THIS TARIFF

REGISTERED MARKS

Calling Circle CAS Plus Execunet Friends & Family Friends of the Firm MCI MCI EasyRate

MCI Preferred

Personal 800

MARKS USED

MCI Prism Plus PrimeTime

Calling Card

MCI PrimeTime

EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Pkwy, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022 D

D

D

D

D

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 34 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 34

D

D

SECTION 1 - TECHNICAL TERMS AND ABBREVIATIONS

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 35 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 35

D

D

SECTION 1 - TECHNICAL TERMS AND ABBREVIATIONS

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 36 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 36

D

D

SECTION 1 - TECHNICAL TERMS AND ABBREVIATIONS

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 37 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 37

SECTION 1 - TECHNICAL TERMS AND ABBREVIATIONS

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022 EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

D

D

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 38 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 38

D

D

SECTION 1 - TECHNICAL TERMS AND ABBREVIATIONS

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 39 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 39

D

D

SECTION 1 - TECHNICAL TERMS AND ABBREVIATIONS

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 42 CANCELS 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 42

D

D

Ð

D

SECTION 1 - TECHNICAL TERMS AND ABBREVIATIONS

<u>Member</u>

As used in conjunction with the Friends & Family or Friends of the Firm Programs, a Member is a customer whose telephone number is included in a Calling Circle. An MCI customer may be a Member of an unlimited number of Calling Circles.

Multiline Terminating Device

Denotes switching equipment, key telephone type systems or other similar customer premise terminating equipment which is capable of terminating more than one access line.

Non-Qualified Commercial Affinity Group

An association or affiliation of business entities whose members/individuals are not organized for the sole purpose to qualify for the discounts described herein.

Non-Qualified Residential Affinity Group

An association or affiliation of residential users whose members/individuals are not organized for the sole purpose to qualify for the discounts described herein.

One-Way Transmission

The capability of transmission in only one direction.

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

D

D

SECTION 1 - TECHNICAL TERMS AND ABBREVIATIONS

Qualified Commercial Affinity Group (Cont.)

(B) Continued

Metered Use Service Option A (Execunet), Option C (Credit Card), Option G (Prism Plus), and/or Option M (Commercial Dial 1 Service), and have average usage per member of at least \$75.00 per month attributable to Option A (Execunet), Option C (Credit Card), Option G (Prism Plus), and/or Option M (Commercial Dial 1 Service).

If a group meets these criteria, it qualifies for discounts under the Commercial Affinity Program Plus (CAP Plus). Unless otherwise specified in this tariff or in the agreement, customers' usage of MCI service under this plan cannot be used to qualify for any other benefits under this tariff or under other arrangements between MCI and third parties who undertake to market MCI's services.

In either case, if a group fails to achieve the prescribed minimums within twelve (12) months of undertaking to qualify or, having qualified, fails for three (3) consecutive months to maintain these minimums, the CAP or CAP Plus arrangement shall end. If for any reason a CAP or CAP Plus arrangement ends (e.g., failure to qualify, failure to remain qualified, program discontinued), the members of the designated group who subscribed to MCI service through the CAP or CAP Plus arrangement will continue to receive the program discounts specified throughout this tariff for an additional six (6) months, after which the group members will revert to the standard tariffed discounts as specified under the eligible MCI services. Charges for additional Authorization Codes and Accounting Codes will be waived for all Qualified Commercial Affinity Group customers. Customers who subscribe to Execunet through a Qualified Commercial Affinity Group may not sign up for the PrimeTime Option set forth in Section 3.5.1.

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 57 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 57

SECTION 2 - RULES AND REGULATIONS

2.6 USE OF SERVICE (Cont.)

- 2.6.3A At a customer's option Metered Use Service Option A (Execunet), Option C (Credit Card), Option G (Prism Plus), and Option M (Commercial Dial 1 Service) furnished by MCI under this tariff or any of the services in combination, can be arranged for use under a form of joint use which is designated as Corporate Account Service. A customer, at its option, may qualify for Corporate Account Service if it: (1) agrees to place a single unified order for multiple service or multiple business locations that the customer owns, franchises, manages, or directs; (2) agrees to generate at least \$2,500 per month in combined usage of these services by its sub-accounts;1/ and (3) agrees to be responsible for the usage of all sub-accounts as provided in this Section. A customer electing this option and its sub-accounts will be given discounts as described in Section 4.1 of this tariff. Charges for additional Authorization Codes and Accounting Codes will be waived for all Corporate Account Service customers. Customers who elect this billing option are subject to the following:
 - 2.6.3.1A The customer electing this option shall be designated as the Sponsor, and as such must accept financial responsibility for all sub-accounts included under the Corporate Account Service arrangement, except that the Sponsor may, by contract, shift the responsibility to another entity which has a contract with MCI under which that entity has agreed to help market MCI's services and to bill and collect all charges to the Sponsor's sub-accounts. In addition, the Sponsor is responsible for paying a monthly Corporate Account Service fee of \$100. If, in any month, the total monthly usage charges for all sub-accounts, calculated as gross usage before discounts, but not including charges for calls made to directory assistance, equals or exceeds \$2,500, the \$100 fee for that month will be waived. 1/
 - 2.6.3.2A The Sponsor must specifically name all sub-accounts in the application for Corporate Account Service. Further, orders which involve the start or discontinuance of service will be accepted by MCI only from the Sponsor and will be subject to all regulations in this tariff.
 - 2.6.3.3A Each sub-account will be billed separately for its MCI service and will be responsible for payments to MCI. In the event that a sub-account fails to pay MCI the Sponsor shall be liable to MCI for all charges incurred as a result of such sub-account's use of MCI's service. Prior to initiation of service under Corporate Account Service, the Sponsor must submit to MCI a letter accepting the terms and conditions set forth herein.
- 1/ A grace period, consisting of the first three full billing months, will be extended to all new customers. During this period, the monthly minimum usage charge will not be billed.

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 58 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 58

SECTION 2 - RULES AND REGULATIONS

2.6 USE OF SERVICE (Cont.)

2.6.3B At a customer's option, Metered Use Service Option A (Execunet), Option C (Credit Card), Option G (Prism Plus), Option M (Commercial Dial 1 Service) or any of the services in combination, can be arranged for use under a form of joint use which is designated as Corporate Account Service PLUS. A customer, at its option, may qualify for Corporate Account Service PLUS if it: (1) agrees to place a single unified order for multiple locations; (2) agrees to generate at least \$15,000 per month across all sub-accounts in combined use of the options enumerated above; (3) agrees to subscribe to this program for one year; and (4) agrees to be responsible for the usage of all sub-accounts as provided in this Section. A customer electing this option and its sub-accounts will be given discounts as described in Section 4.1 of this tariff. Charges for additional Authorization Codes and Accounting Codes will be waived for all Corporate Account Service PLUS customers. Unless otherwise specified, customers who elect this service option will not be entitled to any other discount or promotion offered by the company with respect to charges for services furnished under this option. Customers who elect Corporate Account Service PLUS are subject to the following:

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 18TH REVISED SHEET NO. 60 CANCELS 17TH REVISED SHEET NO. 60

T/D

T/D

D

D

SECTION 2 - RULES AND REGULATIONS

2.6 USE OF SERVICE (Cont.)

2.6.4 Directory Assistance is available at at rate of \$1.99 to customers of all of MCI's Metered Use Service Options, except as noted below:

Option O (PhoneCash)

1 unit/call

Option Q (Prepaid)

4 units/call

Option III (Integrated RLA Service)	\$0.95
Option JJJ (Integrated RLB Service)	\$0.95
Option KKK (Integrated RLC Service)	\$0.95

Option UUU (Integrated RLC-1 Service) \$0.95

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Pkwy, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 20TH REVISED SHEET NO. 60.1 CANCELS 19TH REVISED SHEET NO. 60.1

D

D

D

D

D

D

D

SECTION 2 - RULES AND REGULATIONS

2.6 USE OF SERVICE (Cont.)

2.6.4 (Cont.)

Option DDDD (Integrated Plan RLE)\$0.95Option EEEE (Integrated Plan RLG)\$0.95

Option KKKK (Integrated Plan RLH)

\$0.95

Option YYYY (Integrated Plan RLI)

Option FFFFF (Integrated Plan RLJ)

\$0.95

\$0.95

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Pkwy, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 5TH REVISED SHEET NO. 61 CANCELS 4TH REVISED SHEET NO. 61

SECTION 2 - RULES AND REGULATIONS

2.6 <u>USE OF SERVICE (Cont.)</u>

2.6.4 (Cont.)

A customer may obtain Directory Assistance in determining telephone numbers by calling the Directory Assistance operator. One request may be made on each call to Directory Assistance. The Directory Assistance charge applies to each call regardless of whether the Directory Assistance Bureau is able to furnish the requested telephone number. In addition to the Directory Assistance charge, the following surcharges will apply: surcharges associated with Option C (Credit Card) and Option G (Prism Plus) calling card calls; and the surcharges applicable to operator assisted calls. The Operator Dialed Surcharge will not apply to Directory Assistance calls made using an MCI calling card. Directory Assistance calls will not count toward, nor be calculated as part of, the Volume Discounts offered under Metered Use Service Options referenced above.

A <u>credit allowance</u> for Directory Assistance will be provided if the customer: experiences poor transmission quality; receives an incorrect telephone number; or inadvertently misdials the intended Directory Assistance Number.

A <u>credit allowance</u> for Directory Assistance will be provided to those users who qualify under Section 4.1.1.6 of this tariff.

Residential Directory Assistance Call Completion

The customer may request that the Directory Assistance operator complete the calls made within the state for one of the numbers provided under Section 2-2.6.4. The customer will be charged an additional undiscountable surcharge of \$0.35 per completed call. The customer will be charged the per-minute rate for switched originating direct dial usage for the MCI service to which the customer is pre-subscribed for completed calls. Call Completion is available to Residential Customers only. Call completion is not available to callers who are not pre-subscribed to any MCI service, or for calls to toll free, 500, 700, 900 and 976 numbers.

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Pkwy, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 62 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 62

D

D

SECTION 2 - RULES AND REGULATIONS

- 2.6 USE OF SERVICE (Cont.)
 - 2.6.7 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE
 - 2.6.8 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE
 - 2.6.9 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE
 - 2.6.10 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE
 - 2.6.11 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE
 - 2.6.12 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 17TH REVISED SHEET NO. 65 CANCELS 16TH REVISED SHEET NO. 65

T T

D

D

SECTION 2 - RULES AND REGULATIONS

2.6 USE OF SERVICE (Cont.)

2.6.14 Payphone Use Charge (Cont.)

A \$0.55 per call Payphone Use Charge will be applied to payphone calls made by all customers, except as noted below:

A two unit per call Payphone Use Charge will be applied to payphone calls made by customers of: Option Q (MCI PrePaid) $\frac{1}{2}$

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

^{1/} This charge will apply for each completed call made from a domestic payphone and will not apply to calls placed to MCI PrePaid Customer Service. This charge will be levied as billing becomes available.

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 22ND REVISED SHEET NO. 65.0.1 CANCELS 21ST REVISED SHEET NO. 65.0.1

D

D

SECTION 2 - RULES AND REGULATIONS

2.6 <u>USE OF SERVICE (Cont.)</u>

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 6TH REVISED SHEET NO. 65.0.2 CANCELS 5TH REVISED SHEET NO. 65.0.2

SECTION 2 - RULES AND REGULATIONS

2.6 USE OF SERVICE (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022 EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

D

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 3RD REVISED SHEET NO. 70.0.1 CANCELS 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 70.0.1

D

D

SECTION 2 - RULES AND REGULATIONS

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 77 CANCELS 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 77

D

D

D

D

SECTION 2 - RULES AND REGULATIONS

2.17

Effective February 23, 2006, Residential and Small Business services offered under this tariff that require concurrent enrollment in local exchange service provided under MCImetro Access Transmissions Services, LLC d/b/a Verizon Access Transmission Services, F.P.S.C. Price List No. 2 will no longer be available to new customers residing in areas in which local exchange service is provided by any affiliate or subsidiary of Verizon not subject to MCImetro Access Transmissions Services, LLC d/b/a Verizon Access Transmission Services, F.P.S.C. Price List No. 2. This does not apply to customers of this service who are eligible to subscribe to the Residential Affinity Savings Plan I or the Small Business Affinity Savings Plan I. Additionally, Company services, to the extent they have been made unavailable to new and/or existing customers of those services as of that date, may continue to be offered and provided without revision to customers subscribing to those services via an agreement with an agent or other affinity of the Company (including, but not limited to, Quixtar, Inc.; and excluding Fionda, LLC, and Espirit de Corpe, Inc.), who has contracted with the Company to sell Company services to its members.

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

D

D

SECTION 3 - DESCRIPTION OF SERVICE

3.1 TIMING OF CALLS

Billing for calls begins at the time MCI's frequency monitoring device detects that the called party has answered, and ends when the frequency monitoring device detects that either the called party or calling party hangs up. These frequency monitoring devices have demonstrated an accuracy of 95% to 99%. However, as a back up, MCI identifies calls of such duration that it is reasonable to assume that the frequency monitoring device has erred and that the call has actually been answered. In such cases, billing begins only from the point at which the frequency monitoring device is deemed to have erred. MCI will provide an appropriate credit to a customer billed for a call of short duration when the customer identifies that the calls was not complete.

3.2 CALCULATION OF DISTANCE

The airline mileage between two cities can be calculated using the Vertical (V) and Horizontal (H) Coordinates as obtained by reference to AT&T's Tariff F.C.C. No. 274 according to the following formula:

3.2.1 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 18TH REVISED SHEET NO. 83 CANCELS 17TH REVISED SHEET NO. 83

SECTION 3 - DESCRIPTION OF SERVICE

3.5 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS

Metered Use Service offers the use of Interexchange communications facilities shared among multiple users, is provided on the basis of the service options set forth below. <u>1</u>/ Depending on the option(s) chosen the customer may select the manner in which calls are originated and terminated, may obtain one-way or two-way service, may enjoy point-to-point or multipoint service, or may originate calls in multiple cities.

Metered Use Service may involve, at the customer's option, a monthly recurring minimum charge or an initiation of service fee for Interexchange facility usage. A monthly listing of each call and its duration is available as a standard feature. At additional cost, certain Metered Use Service options offers a customer the ability to: (1) identify the users and allocate the cost of his long distance service through the use of accounting codes, (2) reduce the amount of dialed digits through the use of speed numbers, and (3) receive his call records on magnetic tape.

Under each of the above service options, the individual customer's total monthly charges for use of the Interexchange communication facilities are based upon the total time the customer (account) utilizes such facilities. In that regard, individual Interexchange facilities usage charges, as well as other specific charges, discounts and/or features are applicable to each individual service option. When a metered use service call is established in one time-of-day rate application period and ends in another, the rate in effect in each rate application period applies to the portion of the call occurring within that rate application period. A specific description of each of the Metered Use Service options follows in this section. Recurring and non-recurring charges, features, and applicable discounts for all service options are located in Section 4. Metered Use Service is available as set forth in the various Service Availability Tables listed in this tariff.

1/ Customers reselling or rebilling the service options must obtain a Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity as an interexchange carrier from the Florida Public Service Commission.

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

D

Т

SECTION 3 - DESCRIPTION OF SERVICE

3.5 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

3.5.2 (RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE)

3.5.3 Option C (Credit Card)

Metered Use Service Option C is a one-way, dial-in-dial-out multipoint service. Credit Card customers may originate calls from, and terminate calls to every city within the State of Florida. Subscribers who originate calls from the locations listed in Table IV can access MCI via MCI provided facilities by dialing a 7 digit access number (950-1022). Subscribers who originate calls from locations other than those listed in Table IV can access MCI via resold facilities by dialing a toll free 800 number. Two-tier pricing for both usage charges and surcharges is applicable and is based upon the two separate types of access. Option C may be provided as a Standalone Service or as an Enhanced Service. If a customer chooses Credit Card in conjunction with, or as an enhancement to, his or her existing MCI Service (any MCI Service other than Option C), he or she will be designated as an Enhanced Credit Card customer. All credit card calls are rounded to the next higher full minute. At the customer's option, Credit Card Service is available as part of the Corporate Account Billing Arrangement. Customers who elect Corporate Account Billing are subject to the provisions of Section 2.6.3 preceding. The per minute rates set forth in Section 4.1.3 will apply to all Option C calls. The Tier 1 rates apply to all calls that originate from the cities set forth in Table IV. Volume Discounts will apply to all Option C usage. In addition, customers who request Credit Card Service as an enhancement to their Execute Service (including those taking service under the Corporate Account Billing Arrangement or the Qualified Commercial Affinity Group) can combine their Credit Card usage with their Execunet usage to qualify for discounts under Section 4.1.1(B) and Section 4.1.1(C).

3.5.4 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022 EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

D

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 95 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 95

SECTION 3 - DESCRIPTION OF SERVICE

3.5 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

3.5.5 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

3.5.6 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022 EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

D

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 97 CANCELS 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 97

SECTION 3 - DESCRIPTION OF SERVICE

3.5 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS(Cont.)

3.5.7 Option G (Prism Plus) (Cont.)

Friends of the Firm Program (Cont.)

A discount of 20 percent will be applied against all gross qualified intrastate usage and surcharges.

- Directory Assistance and any monthly recurring charges are not discounted under this Program.
 - If a member of a Friends of the Firm Calling Circle discontinues his or her MCI service, only those eligible calls which were made while he or she was a Friends of the Firm member will receive the Friends of the Firm discount.

Customers who subscribe to Prism Plus Service through a Corporate Account Service (CAS) or a Corporate Account Service Plus (CAS Plus) billing arrangement or through a Corporate Affinity Program Plus (CAP Plus) are not eligible for this Program.

Operator Assistance:

For intrastate calls placed with the assistance of an MCI operator and billed to an MCI Prism Plus customer, the usage rates are as listed in Section 4.1.7. The surcharges are also listed in Section 4.1.1.

By subscribing to this service, Customer understands that use of this service is restricted in the following manner: Customer may not resell the services in any manner, including but not limited to as a wholesaler or aggregator.

3.5.8 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022 EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

D

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 98 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 98

D

D

D

D

SECTION 3 - DESCRIPTION OF SERVICE

3.5 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

3.5.9 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

3.5.10 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 3RD REVISED SHEET NO. 99 CANCELS 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 99

SECTION 3 - DESCRIPTION OF SERVICE

3.5 <u>METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS(Cont.)</u>

3.5.11 Option K (MCI Preferred)

Option K (MCI Preferred) is a one-way, outbound, multipoint service for single or multi-location customers using Dial "1" or Calling Card origination. In connection with Option K using Dial "1" Access, Service Type 1 only as described below, the customer can obtain an inbound 800 termination option. Multiple outbound calling locations will be billed via a single invoice. If applicable, upon enrollment, the customer must designate each originating Dial "1" telephone number as either Service Type 1 or Service Type 2, as described below. Outbound calls are dialed without the assistance of an MCI Operator, except for Calling Card calls originating from a rotary phone, and do not include calls as specified in Section 4.1.1.3. Inbound Option K calls are made through a designated 800 number, and the Option K customer is billed rather than the calls' originator. All Option K calls are subject to a 60-second minimum initial period and are then rounded to the next higher 60-second increment.

By subscribing to this service, Customer understands that use of this service is restricted in the following manner: Customer may not resell the services in any manner, including but not limited to as a wholesaler or aggregator.

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022 EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

| D

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 3RD REVISED SHEET NO. 100 CANCELS 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 100

SECTION 3 - DESCRIPTION OF SERVICE

3.5 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS(Cont.)

3.5.12 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

3.5.13 Option M (Commercial Dial 1 Service)

Commercial Dial 1 Service is a one-way, dial in-dial out multipoint service allowing Commercial Service customers to originate and terminate calls via MCI-provided local business telephone lines or other exchange access facilities. Subscribers to Commercial Dial 1 Service may originate calls only in the city or cities in which they maintain an active account. All Option M calls are rounded to the next higher full minute. If the computed charge includes a fraction of a cent the fraction is rounded to the nearest whole cent for all intrastate Commercial Dial 1 calls.

By subscribing to this service, Customer understands that use of this service is restricted in the following manner: Customer may not resell the services in any manner, including but not limited to as a wholesaler or aggregator.

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022 EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

D

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 106 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 106

SECTION 3 - DESCRIPTION OF SERVICE

3.5 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

3.5.16 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

D

D

SECTION 3 - DESCRIPTION OF SERVICE

3.5 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

3.5.17 Option Q (MCI PrePaid)

MCI PrePaid is a prepaid calling card service that allows customers to acquire cards that are used to originate outbound direct dial calls via MCI-provided 800 numbers. MCI PrePaid cards can be used for both intrastate and intraLATA calls. Cards may be acquired by customers for their own internal or promotional use. All MCI PrePaid calls are rounded to the next higher full minute. Certain prepaid cards allow customers or authorized users to pre-program up to six specific telephone numbers that can be reached by dialing a single number. <u>1</u>/

3.5.18 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

^{1/} The date of activation of the MCI PrePaid card determines the cost per unit of an MCI PrePaid card. The date a call is made determines the number of units per minute required for a call.

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 3RD REVISED SHEET NO. 108 CANCELS 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 108

SECTION 3 - DESCRIPTION OF SERVICE

3.5 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

3.5.19 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

3.5.20 Option T (MCI Flat Rate) 1/

Option T (MCI Flat Rate) is an outbound and inbound, multipoint service for single or multiple location customers. Customers may access the MCI network using Dial"1" or calling card origination and/or inbound service using 800 termination. Customers are subject to the terms and conditions as set forth under <u>http://www.mci.com/service</u> and upon enrollment, customer must designate a term plan option, with either a month-to-month, one-year, or two-year commitment. No discounts will apply to this service. Outbound Option T calls may originate or terminate in the state. Outbound calls are dialed without the assistance of an MCI operator, except for calling card calls originating from a rotary phone, and do not include calls as specified in Section 4.1.1.3. Inbound Option T calls are made through a designated 800 number, and the Option T customer is billed rather than the call originator. All calls are subject to a 60-second minimum initial period and are rounded to the next higher 60 -second increment. If the computed charge includes a fraction of a cent, the fraction is rounded to the nearest whole cent.

By subscribing to this service, Customer understands that use of this service is restricted in the following manner: Customer may not resell the services in any manner, including but not limited to as a wholesaler or aggregator.

1/ Beginning July 11, 1996, Option T (MCI Flat Rate) will no longer be available to new subscribers.

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022 EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

| D

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 111 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 111

D

D

SECTION 3 - DESCRIPTION OF SERVICE

3.5 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

3.5.22 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 113 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 113

SECTION 3 - DESCRIPTION OF SERVICE

3.5 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

3.5.25 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022 EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

D

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 115 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 115

D

D

SECTION 3 - DESCRIPTION OF SERVICE

3.5 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

3.5.28 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 117 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 117

D

D

SECTION 3 - DESCRIPTION OF SERVICE

3.5 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

3.5.31 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 3RD REVISED SHEET NO. 118 CANCELS 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 118

SECTION 3 - DESCRIPTION OF SERVICE

3.5 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

3.5.32 Option FF (MCI One Advantage) 1/

Option FF is an outbound and inbound service available to residential customers. MCI One Advantage includes a flat rate structure for Dial 1, Card and MCI Personal 800. No term plan options will apply to this service. Customers are subject to the terms and conditions as outlined in the MCI F.C.C. Tariff No. 1. All intrastate Dial One calls and Calling Card calls will have 60 second or one minute rounding. If the computed charge includes a fraction of a cent, the fraction is rounded down to the nearest whole cent.

3.5.33 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

Beginning December 1, 1999, this service will no longer be available to new customers.

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

1/

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022 EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

D

D

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 118.19 CANCELS 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 118.19

SECTION 3 - DESCRIPTION OF SERVICE

3.5 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

3.5.93 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022 EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 118.21 CANCELS 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 118.21

D

D

SECTION 3 - DESCRIPTION OF SERVICE

3.5 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

3,5.97 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

3.5.98 Option OOOO (Basic Calling Plan DD)

Basic Calling Plan DD is an outbound and inbound service designed for residential customers. Basic Calling Plan DD includes a block-of-time structure for Dial 1 and a flat rate structure for calling card, and Personal 800 service. No term plan options will apply to this service. All intrastate Dial-1 calls and calling card calls will have 60 second or one minute rounding. If the computed charge includes a fraction of a cent, the fraction is rounded down to the nearest whole cent. Customers must subscribe to an international calling plan as shown below in order to receive this service.

3.5.99 Option PPPP (Basic Calling Plan EE)

Basic Calling Plan EE is an outbound and inbound service designed for residential customers. Basic Calling Plan EE includes a flat rate structure for Dial 1, calling card, and Personal 800 service. No term plan options will apply to this service. All intrastate Dial-1 calls and calling card calls will have 60 second or one minute rounding. If the computed charge includes a fraction of a cent, the fraction is rounded down to the nearest whole cent. Customers must subscribe to an international calling plan as shown below in order to receive this service.

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 3RD REVISED SHEET NO. 118.23 CANCELS 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 118.23

SECTION 3 - DESCRIPTION OF SERVICE

3.5 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

3.5.103 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022 EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 3RD REVISED SHEET NO. 118.24 CANCELS 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 118.24

SECTION 3 - DESCRIPTION OF SERVICE

3.5 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

3.5.104 Option UUUU (Integrated Plan RLI)

Customers who subscribe to this voice service must 1) select and designate MCImetro as its Local Exchange Carrier (LEC) and MCI Communications as both its Interexchange Carrier (IXC) for interstate and intrastate calling and as its intraLATA toll provider for intraLATA toll calling and 2) concurrent with enrollment in this plan, customers must also enroll in the companion residential service offered in http://www.mci.com/service and must subscribe to companion local service as offered in MCImetro Access Transmissions Services, LLC d/b/a Verizon Access Transmission Services, FL Price List No. 2. Customers who subscribe to this service may not subscribe to Integrated RLA, RLC, RLD-1, RLG, or RLH service as described in this tariff on another line on their account.

3.5.105 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022 EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

D

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 3RD REVISED SHEET NO. 118.25 CANCELS 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 118.25

SECTION 3 - DESCRIPTION OF SERVICE

3.5 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

3.5.106 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

3.5.107 Option XXXX (Small Business Long Distance Plan D)

Small Business Long Distance Plan D is an outbound and inbound multipoint service for single location customers. This service is only available to customers previously enrolled in both Business B2 Integrated Plan service under this tariff and Business B2 Service under MCImetro Access Transmissions Services, LLC d/b/a Verizon Access Transmission Services, FL Price List No. 2 who disconnect their local service.

Customers may access the Verizon network using Dial "1" or calling card origination; Personal 800 access is also available. No term plan options will apply to this service. Calls are subject to a 30-second minimum initial period and are then rounded to the next higher 6-second increment, except for operator assisted calls which are calculated on a 60-second minimum duration basis with additional 60-second increments. If the computed charge includes a fraction of a cent, the fraction is rounded to the nearest whole cent.

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022 EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

n

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 118.27 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 118.27

D

D

SECTION 3 - DESCRIPTION OF SERVICE

3.5 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

3.5.112 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 119 CANCELS 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 119

SECTION 3 - DESCRIPTION OF SERVICE

3.6 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022 EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 120 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 120

D

D

SECTION 3 - DESCRIPTION OF SERVICE

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 121 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 121

D

D

SECTION 3 - DESCRIPTION OF SERVICE

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 122 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 122

٢

D

D

SECTION 3 - DESCRIPTION OF SERVICE

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 123 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 123

D

D

SECTION 3 - DESCRIPTION OF SERVICE

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 123.1 CANCELS 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 123.1

D

D

SECTION 3 - DESCRIPTION OF SERVICE

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 5TH REVISED SHEET NO. 123.2 CANCELS 4TH REVISED SHEET NO. 123.2

D

D

SECTION 3 - DESCRIPTION OF SERVICE

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 125 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 125

Ð

D

SECTION 3 - DESCRIPTION OF SERVICE

3.8 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 154 CANCELS 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 154

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

4.1.4 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 155 CANCELS 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 155

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 156 CANCELS 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 156

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

4.1.5 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 160 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 160

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

4.1.8 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

~

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 161 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 161

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 162 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 162

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 163 CANCELS 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 163

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022 EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

D

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 164 CANCELS 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 164

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 165 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 165

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

4.1.9 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 166 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 166

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022 EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 167 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 167

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 168 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 168

SECTION 4 - RATES

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022 EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

D

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 169 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 169

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 170 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 170

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022 EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

D

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 171 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 171

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 172 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 172

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 173 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 173

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 4TH REVISED SHEET NO. 174 CANCELS 3RD REVISED SHEET NO. 174

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 5TH REVISED SHEET NO. 175 CANCELS 4TH REVISED SHEET NO. 175

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 4TH REVISED SHEET NO. 176 CANCELS 3RD REVISED SHEET NO. 176

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 177 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 177

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 178 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 178

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022 EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

D

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 179 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 179

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 180 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 180

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

4.1.10 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 181 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 181

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022 EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

D

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 182 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 182

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 183 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 183

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022 EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 184 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 184

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 185 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 185

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 186 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 186

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 187 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 187

Ð

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 4TH REVISED SHEET NO. 188 CANCELS 3RD REVISED SHEET NO. 188

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 189 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 189

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022 EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

D

Ð

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 190 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 190

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 191 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 191

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 192 CANCELS 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 192

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022 EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

D

D

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 193 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 193

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 194 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 194

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 <u>METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)</u>

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 195 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 195

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 196 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 196

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 197 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 197

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 198 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 198

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 199 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 199

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 200 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 200

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022 EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

D

D

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 201 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 201

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 202 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 202

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 210 CANCELS 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 210

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

4.1.12 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 211 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 211

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE.

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 219 CANCELS 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 219

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 <u>METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)</u>

4.1.16 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022 EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

D

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 223 CANCELS 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 223

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

4.1.18 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 224 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 224

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

Å

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 225 CANCELS 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 225

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

4.1.19 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 229 CANCELS 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 229

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

4.1.22 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022 EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

D

D

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 230 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 230

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022 EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

D

D

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 242 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 242

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

4.1.25 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 243 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 243

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 244 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 244

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 245 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 245

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 246 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 246

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 247 CANCELS 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 247

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 248 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 248

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

à.

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022 EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

D

D

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 249 CANCELS 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 249

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022 EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

D

D

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 263 CANCELS 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 263

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

4.1.28 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 269 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 269

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

4.1.31 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 270 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 270

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 271 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 271

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 272 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 272

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 273 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 273

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 276.1 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 276.1

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

4.1.33 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 276.2 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 276.2

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022 EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

b

Ð

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 7TH REVISED SHEET NO. 277 CANCELS 6TH REVISED SHEET NO. 277

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 7TH REVISED SHEET NO. 278 CANCELS 6TH REVISED SHEET NO. 278

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 279 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 279

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022 EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

D

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 280 CANCELS 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 280

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022 EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

D

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 281 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 281

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022 EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

D

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 5TH REVISED SHEET NO. 281.0.1 CANCELS 4TH REVISED SHEET NO. 281.0.1

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

.

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 281.0.2 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 281.0.2

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 281.0.3 CANCELS 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 281.0.3

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

.

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 3RD REVISED SHEET NO. 281.0.4 CANCELS 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 281.0.4

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022 EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 5TH REVISED SHEET NO. 281.98 CANCELS 4 H REVISED SHEET NO. 281.98

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

4.1.91 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 3RD REVISED SHEET NO. 281.99 CANCELS 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 281.99

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022 EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

D

÷

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 281.100 CANCELS 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 281.100

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022 EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

D

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 3RD REVISED SHEET NO. 281.101 CANCELS 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 281.101

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 281.102 CANCELS 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 281.102

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022 EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

D

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 281.103 CANCELS 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 281.103

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 . 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 281.109 CANCELS 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 281.109

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

4.1.95 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 281.110 CANCELS 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 281.110

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022 EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 281.116.2 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 281.116.2

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

4.1.101 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 7TH REVISED SHEET NO. 281.117 CANCELS 6TH REVISED SHEET NO. 281.117

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 281.118 CANCELS 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 281.118

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022 EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

D

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 281.119 CANCELS 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 281.119

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022 EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

D

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 281.120 CANCELS 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 281.120

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 5TH REVISED SHEET NO. 281.121 CANCELS 4TH REVISED SHEET NO. 281.121

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 281.121.0.1 CANCELS 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 281.121.0.1

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 281.121.0.2 CANCELS 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 281.121.0.2

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 281.121.0.3 CANCELS 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 281.121.0.3

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 281.121.0.4 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 281.121.0.4

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022 EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

D

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 3RD REVISED SHEET NO. 281.125 CANCELS 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 281.125

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

4.1.103 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 281.126 CANCELS 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 281.126

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 3RD REVISED SHEET NO. 281.127 CANCELS 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 281.127

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

4.1.104 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 281.128 CANCELS 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 281.128

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022 EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

D

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 281.139.1 CANCELS 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 281.139.1

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

4.1.109 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022 EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

D

D

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 281.139.2 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 281.139.2

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 281.140 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 281.140

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022 EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

l D

D

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 281.141 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 281.141

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022 EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

D

D

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 281.142 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 281.142

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 281.143 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 281.143

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 281.144 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 281.144

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

.

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 281.146 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 281.146

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 281.147 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 281.147

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 281.148 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 281.148

D

Ð

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.1 METERED USE SERVICE OPTIONS (Cont.)

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 282 CANCELS 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 282

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.2 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 282.1 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 282.1

Ð

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 282.2 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 282.2

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 3RD REVISED SHEET NO. 283 CANCELS 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 283

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 284 CANCELS 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 284

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 285 CANCELS 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 285

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 285.1 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 285.1

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 286 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 286

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 287 CANCELS 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 287

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 288 CANCELS 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 288

SECTION 4 - RATES

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

D

D

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 289 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 289

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 290 CANCELS 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 290

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 291 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 291

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 292 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 292

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 293 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 293

SECTION 4 - RATES

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022 EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

| D

D

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 294 CANCELS 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 294

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 295 CANCEL 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 295

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 296 CANCELS 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 296

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 297 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 297

D

Ð

SECTION 4 - RATES

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 298 CANCELS 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 298

SECTION 4 - RATES

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022 EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

.

D

D

)

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 299 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 299

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 300 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 300

Ð

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 301 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 301

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 302 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 302

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 303 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 303

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

.

.

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

D

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 3RD REVISED SHEET NO. 303.1 CANCELS 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 303.1

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 4TH REVISED SHEET NO. 303.2 CANCELS 3RD REVISED SHEET NO. 303.2

SECTION 4 - RATES

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022 EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

l D

D

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 303.2.1 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 303.2.1

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 303.2.2 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 303.2.2

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 3RD REVISED SHEET NO. 303.3 CANCELS 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 303.3

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 304 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 304

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.3 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 3RD REVISED SHEET NO. 308.3 CANCELS 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 308.3

D

n

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.7 CALLING PLANS

4.7.2 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 308.3.1 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 308.3.1

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.7 CALLING PLANS

4.7.3 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 308.7.1 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 308.7.1

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.7 CALLING PLANS

4.7.15 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022 EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

1

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 308.7.2 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 308.7.2

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.7 CALLING PLANS

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

· · ·

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022 EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

D

D

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 308.7.3 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 308.7.3

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.7 CALLING PLANS

4.7.16 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 308.7.4 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 308.7.4

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.7 <u>CALLING PLANS</u>

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 308.7.5 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 308.7.5

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.7 CALLING PLANS

4.7.17 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 308.7.6 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 308.7.6

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.7 CALLING PLANS

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022 EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

D

D

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 308.7.7 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 308.7.7

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.7 <u>CALLING PLANS</u>

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 308.7.8 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 308.7.8

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.7 CALLING PLANS

4.7.18 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 308.7.9 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 308.7.9

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

4.7 CALLING PLANS

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 308.7.10 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 308.7.10

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

Ć,

4.7 CALLING PLANS

4.7.19 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 308.7.11 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 308.7.11

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

4.7 CALLING PLANS

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 308.8 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 308.8

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

5.1 RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 308.9 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 308.9

D

D

SECTION 4 - RATES

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 309 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 309

<u>TABLE I</u>

METERED USE SERVICE AVAILABILITY

Option A (Execunet Service), Option G (Prism Plus), Option K (MCI Preferred), and Option M (Commercial Dial 1 Service) Originating Metropolitan Areas

MCI's Execunet Service, MCI Preferred, and Commercial Dial 1 Service with Statewide calling are available from the following cities and from those locations to all cities within the state of Florida. MCI 800 Service with Switched WATS termination, and MCI Prism Plus are available in all exchanges in the following cities which have been converted to equal access.

Bartow <u>1</u>/ Blountstown Boca Raton Bradenton <u>1</u>/ Bronson <u>1</u>/ Brooksville <u>1</u>/

Chiefland 1/

Cocoa 1/

Mandarin

Palatka <u>1</u>/ Panama City Clearwater

Daytona Beach Eau Gallie <u>1/</u> Ft. Lauderdale Ft. Pierce <u>1/</u> Gainesville

Melbourne <u>1</u>/ Miami Milton <u>1</u>/ New Smyrna Beach <u>1</u>/ Niceville Orlando Pahokee <u>1</u>/

Pensacola Pomona Park <u>1</u>/ Port Richey <u>1</u>/ Port Saint Lucie <u>1</u>/ Riviera Beach

1/

Originating Option A (Execunet) Service is provided only to those customers subscribing to MCI Dial "1" Long Distance Service, and in some cases service is generally available in the area but calculation of distance of calls from the named community is available only for customers subscribing to MCI Dial "1" Long Distance Service. Option K (MCI Preferred) is available in these cities via Dial "1" or 800 access.

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022 EFFECTIVE: November 14, 2008

D

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 310 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 310

D

TABLE I

METERED USE SERVICE AVAILABILITY

Option A (Execunet Service), Option G (Prism Plus), Option K (MCI Preferred), and Option M (Commercial Dial 1 Service) Originating Metropolitan Areas (Cont.)

Haines City 1/ Heathrow Hudson 1/ Hutchinson Island 1/ Jacksonville Key Largo 1/ Lynn Haven 1/ St. Augustine 1/ Sabastian 1/ Sarasota 17 Tallahassee Tampa Titusville 1/ Vero Beach 1/ Weekiwachee Spring 1/ West Palm Beach Zephyrhills 1/

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

^{1/} Originating Option A (Execunet) Service is provided only to those customers subscribing to MCI Dial "1" Long Distance Service, and in some cases service is generally available in the area but calculation of distance of calls from the named community is available only for customers subscribing to MCI Dial "1" Long Distance Service. Option K (MCI Preferred) is available in these cities via Dial "1" or 800 access.

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 311 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 311

D

D

TABLE II

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 312 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 312

D

D

<u>TABLE II</u>

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 314 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 314

D

D

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 315 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 315

D

D

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022

FL PSC TARIFF NO. 3 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 316 CANCELS ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 316

D

D

RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

ISSUED: November 13, 2008

Sandy Chandler, Tariff Manager 5055 North Point Parkway, 2nd FL Alpharetta, GA 30022